NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF A REGULAR
MEETING OF THE MEASURE P CITIZENS'
OVERSIGHT COMMITTEE
OF THE CITY OF CHULA VISTA

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Measure P
Citizens’ Oversight Committee, scheduled for July 24, 2025, at 6:00 p.m. has
been canceled.

The next meeting of the Measure P Citizens’ Oversight Committee will be
held on October 23, 2025, at 6:00 p.m. in the John Lippitt Public Works,
Center Lunchroom, located at 1800 Maxwell Road, Chula Vista, California.

Dated: June 27, 2025
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~ Mariluz Zepeda, Peputy City Clerk

I declare under penalty of perjury that I am employed
by the City of Chula Vista in the Office of the City
Clerk and that I caused the document to be posted

according to Brown Act requtrements
/
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